
2025 Devils Lake 1st & 2nd Grade Boys & Girls 

Basketball Program 
Sponsored by the Devils Lake Park Board 

The Devils Lake Park Board is sponsoring a 1st & 2nd Grade Basketball Program for any boys and girls 

interested in participating.  The program will begin on Monday, March 4th.  The entire schedule is listed 

below.  The fee for this program is $20.   Registration Deadline is Thursday, February 27th  . 

 

ANY PARENTS WHO ARE INTERESTED IN HELPING COACH, PLEASE CONTACT THE 

RECREATION OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE:  662-8243. 

 

1st Graders-6:15-7:00 pm 

2nd Graders-7:00-7:45 pm 

 

1ST & 2ND GRADE BOYS & GIRLS BASKETBALL SCHEDULE 

 

Monday, March 3  @ Sweetwater Gym       

 

Monday, March 10  @ Sweetwater Gym        

 

Monday, March 17  @ Sweetwater Gym    

 

Monday, March 24  @ Sweetwater Gym 

 

Thursday, March 27  @ Sweetwater Gym 

 

Monday, March 31  @ Sweetwater Gym 

 

REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS: 

You will be able to register by going to the Devils Lake Park District website www.dlparkboard.org 

and clicking on the On-Line Registration Tab.  If you have NOT already set up an account you will 

start by clicking on Create Account where you will be asked to set up your household information 

such as family member names, date of births, address, phone numbers, email and grade that your 

children are in.  You will put the primary household person (Parent) in first and then click the button 

that says add additional member to enter in the other members of the family.  Once this is completed 

you will be able to select the courses/activities that you need to enroll in.  If you have already created 

your account, please be sure to check that your child’s grade is correct as it will not let you register if 

your child’s grade is not selected. 

*Also please note that if there is a weather cancellation the number that will be called will be the 

number you have listed as your primary phone number under your household account.  

 If you do not have access to a computer/internet you will still be able to come into the Recreation 

Office to register. 

http://www.dlparkboard.org/

